
REMEMBERING

Mary Moreau
November 9, 1921 - December 24, 2015

Tribute from Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service Staff

Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Judy Dallas

Relation: Acquaintance

My sympathies to Mary's family and friends.  I met Mary through her daughter Elaine several years

ago, and then saw Mary more often when visiting my late husband at Mariposa.  She will now Rest in

Peace.   Judy Dallas.

Tribute from Diane Morazain

Relation: Friend's mother

Dear Joanne, Elaine and family,

Pierre and I just learned about the passing of your mother.  She was such a great lady, always smiling

when she met us.  You and your family are in our thoughts

Diane and Pierre Morazain

Tribute from Nicole and and Franco

Relation: Relationship - How did you know the deceased?

Louise and family,

Our condolences to you and all your family. We did not know of your mom's passing until I saw a

photo of her reposted by Trish. It was then too late for us to attend the funeral although we were in

Oliver.  We hope the Christmas season brings some peace to this difficult time in your life.

Tribute from Louisa & Joe Carvalho

Relation: Relationship - How did you know the deceased?

To Mary's Family we extend our deepest condolences. May you all find comfort in God's loving

embrace. We will never forget her warm smile and how she always took the time to say hello.

You are all in our thoughts and prayers.



God Bless

Louisa & Joe Carvalho

Tribute from Dorothea (Dot) Reitmeier Munro

Relation: long time family friend

Your mom was an angel and the first person to make a distinctive impression on me as a child. I will

remember her effortless kindness and service to my mom and dad .. Know and trust that you will see

her again in her perfect form. My love to all of you. Dot Reitmeier Munro

Tribute from Anne Heese

Relation: acquaintance

Our deepest condolences to Mary's family. I knew Mary through St. Anne's church and CWL when we

lived in Osoyoos from 1989 to 2004. Mary welcomed Bill and I with her friendly smile and kind words

and she was always helpful. I will always remember her. Rest in Peace, dear Mary. Bill & Anne Heese,

Winnipeg MB


